

Smart Wonders School UKG

Thursday, 7th November 2024

SWS/ ACD/2024-25/96

Dear Parent

Greetings from Smart Wonders!

This is to inform you as the students of the Foundation Years are going for a picnic on Monday, 11th November 2024 the students of class UKG will report to school at 8:30 a.m. on Monday. The buses will ply in the morning. The parents of the pickup students are requested to drop their ward at 8:30 am at school. It will be an off for the students who are not going for the picnic.

Looking forward to your cooperation

Warm Regards

Poonamjit Kaur

Principal